
Annex 2 

Meeting to discuss Ward Change Proposals 

23 December 2016 

Surrey and Borders Partnership (SABP) Headquarters, Mole Business Park, 

Leatherhead, Surrey. 

 

Attendees:  

Dr Justin Wilson Medical Director, SABP  

Jo Young  Director of Quality and Nursing, SABP 

Andy Erskine  Director of Mental Health and Social Care, SABP 

Diane Woods Associate Director, Mental Health, North East Hampshire & 

Farnham CCG 

Matthew Parris Evidence & Insight Manager, Healthwatch Surrey 

Don Illman   SABP governor (lead) 

Ian Stronge  Surrey Coalition of Disabled People and SABP governor 

Martin Clark  SABP staff governor 

Karen Murray FoCus representative and SABP governor 

Alex Farkouh  Service user and SABP governor 

Bill Chapman  Surrey Wellbeing & Health Scrutiny Board (WHSB) chairman 

Tim Hall  Surrey WHSB 

Tony Axelrod  Surrey WHSB 

Jane Owens 

 

Andy Spragg  Democratic Services, Surrey County Council 

Emma O’Donnell Democratic Services, Surrey County Council 
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